BPW Meeting December 12, 2012:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

4.

21.

Mound St Reconstruction

This project will disturb over an acre, and so will require a Notice of Intent from
the DNR and a City Engineering Erosion Control Permit. (LeAnne Hannan, City
Engineering)

Highland Ave/Walnut St Assessment District

This project will disturb less than an acre, and so will only require a City
Engineering Erosion Control Permit. (Sally Swenson, City Engineering)
Warner Boat Launch Dredging

This project will require a permit from the DNR and Army Corps of Engineers.
(Tom Maglio, City Parks)
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